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The NYC Department of Design and Construction is managing 
this project on behalf of the NYC Department of Transportation. 

If you have any questions, concerns, 
or would like to learn more about  
this DDC Project, please call the  
Community Construction Liaison: 

During non-construction hours please contact 
311 for non-emergency city services.

PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen conditions 
(weather, field conditions, etc) it may become 
necessary to change some scheduled work 
locations and operations.

PROJECT NAME: 

BOROUGH: ADVISORY ISSUED: PROJECT#: HWPR23MQ QUEENS September 4, 2025

No Parking &
Limited Crosswalk
Access
Begins on/about Fri 9/12/25 - Fri 10/10/25
Work hours 7:00 A.M. - 4:30 P.M.
At the following corner locations:

NW, SW, SE, NE 39 St & 47 Ave

These impacts facilitate construction to upgrade existing pedestrian ramps.
Driveway & loading dock access may also be impacted. Businesses and buildings
may be asked to temporarily remove outdoor seating and sidewalk furnitures.

Alexandra Girgis
Field Office: 36-16 13th Street
Astoria, New York 11106
C: 929-598-7249
HWPR23MQ.CCL@gmail.com

Rehabilitation of Pedestrian Ramps at Designated Locations



ADDITIONAL  

 INFORMATION

We will inform you of all  
construction impacts,  
including any temporary  
parking restrictions, 72 hours 
ahead of time. Underground  
utilities and infrastructure  
may complicate the work.  
[This project is specific to  
accessibility needs, and  
therefore done at different times 
than the roadway projects.]  

To learn more about the  
program, please visit  
nycpedramps.info or  
contact the project’s CCL. 

Improved pedestrian ramps help to  
make New York City’s pedestrian  
space safe and accessible for  
everyone, including aging residents 
and persons with disabilities.  

Slopes and landings of the ramps 
will help people using wheelchairs,  
walkers, and scooters.

Detectable warning domes are felt 
with canes and feet, making the  
street corner safer for blind and low- 
vision pedestrians.

Contrasting colors, including red 
and white, are easier to see.

These pedestrian ramps will be designed 
and built to serve the community for  
approximately twenty-five years. 

Pedestrian Ramps
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